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FirstBank Announces an Operations Recess in Observance of United 
States Independence Day 

  
In commemoration of the United States Independence Day, this Friday, July 4, 2025, all 
FirstBank branches, FirstMortgage centers, and FirstBank Insurance will be closed. 
 
Customers can access services 24/7 through Tu Banca Digital at 1firstbank.com, or 
through Tu Banca Digital Móvil. Deposits may also be made at FirstBank ATMs using 
Depósito Expreso, or by contacting the FirstLine Solutions Center at 787.725.2511, 
which will operate during its regular hours from 6:00 a.m. to 12:00 midnight.    
 
The branches that operate on Saturdays will offer their services at normal business 
hours on Saturday, July 5th. All operations will resume normal business hours on 
Monday, July 7, 2025. 
 
FirstBank is member FDIC. 
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